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From: Brad Milic 

Sent: Monday, 7 May 2018 9:38 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: We want to stay in Boothby!

Dear Australian Electoral Commission, 

I live in Hawthorndene in the federal electorate of Boothby. That's where we want it to stay. 

Hawthorndene is part of the Mitcham Hills and have the strongest links with the Blackwood area. 

I do not have any links with the Mayo area, this decision is ridiculous and is dividing a solid community. I 

object to the draft boundaries that will see our area moved out of Boothby and the community my family 

live and breathe in. 

Yours sincerely, Brad Milic  

_________________________  
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